# SHERMAN BOARD OF EDUCATION

SPECIAL WITH THE SHERMAN BOARD OF EDUCATION & BOARD OF SELECTMEN
TUESDAY - FEBRUARY 2, 2021
MEETING HELD VIA ZOOM

#### **Vision Statement**

We enable all Sherman Students to become the best possible version of themselves. We provide an environment where our children develop into empathetic, self-directed, critical thinkers who don't give up when faced with challenges.

A Special Meeting with the Sherman Board of Education and Town of Sherman Selectmen was called to order by First Selectman Don Lowe at 7:00 PM on February 2, 2021 via Zoom.

# 1. PRESENT:

For the Board: Mr. Berlandi, Mrs. Diotte, Mr. Laughlin, Mrs. Lenihan, Mr. Neunzig,

Mrs. Seeger and Mr. Vogt

For the Town: First Selectman Don Lowe, Selectman Bob Ostrosky, and Selectman

Kevin Keenan

Administration: Dr. Melendez

## 2. DISCUSSED:

Please visit Town of Sherman website for complete set of minutes:

http://cms6.revize.com/revize/shermanct/document\_center/Agendas%20&%20Minutes/Board%20of%20Selectmen/2021/bos02022021min.pdf

## 3. ADJOURNED

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

James Neunzig

Vice Chair, Sherman Board of Education